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Dear Sirs; 

     I was born in Oregon and have spent my life working in agriculture.  We all know 

that Oregon's agricultural resources are unique and extremely valuable.  We all know 

that you cannot manufacture new farmland.  We can all see that food shortages are 

on the near horizon.  I am sure that building new manufacturing facilities within the 

Urban Growth Boundaries of cities is a much better response for finding a building 

site, than to just go out and buy the first big farm that somebody wants to sell cheap.  

What good is manufacturing sector growth if the workers and their families can't get 

good food?  Please do not allow the paving over of our farmland or forestland. 

Thank You     Paul Cadell    Silverton, Oregon 


